
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 

 Google Classroom  

 Reading Challenge  

 FOSIS AGM Minutes 

 FOSIS Annual Report 

  

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 3rd    Year R Parents Evening Calls 3.30pm—6pm  

Wednesday 4th   Year R Parents Evening Calls 3.30pm—6pm  

Friday 6th    Year 2 Seacity Workshop in School 

Friday 6th    FOSIS Christmas Card Deadline  

Important Dates  



 HARVEST FESTIVAL  

 Just to say a big thank you to both schools for all of the               
donations for food for the basics bank. We are amazed by how 
generous families from the school have been.  

 

 

EMAIL COMMUNICATION  

As of Monday 2nd November all email communications for both    
Infants and Junior Schools should be sent to  

office@shirleyschools.co.uk  

All other former email address will not be accessible or monitored as of this date.  

REPORTING UNSAFE PARKING   

If you are aware of parking that is not safe then we would encourage you to report the     
parking to: https://www.southampton.gov.uk/roads-parking/parking/illegal-parking.aspx  

AUTUMN 2 UNIFORM  

The children will continue to wear Uniform with Trainers  for the second half of the Autumn 
Term. 

As we will still need to keep windows open for ventilation they may also wear a long sleeves 
black or white top under their polo shirt if required. 

 

The lunches will continue to operate as Grab and Go or Packed Lunch  as the lunch hall re-
mains closed , the children will continue to eat in their classrooms. 

 

SHIRLEY SUPERSTARS 

 

We would like to wish you all a very happy half term!  

 

Please take the time to enjoy extra pyjama time, making up games, watching your favourite 
films, long walks or bike rides and most importantly a much deserved rest and recharge! With 
this in mind, we have set just a little challenge to keep your brains being brilliant. You will all get 
a challenge sheet sent home today then if you take part in the challenge bring your completed 
sheet back to school by Tuesday 3rd November.  

Happy reading! 

https://www.southampton.gov.uk/roads-parking/parking/illegal-parking.aspx


 

 

READING PLANET  
 

Here are this week's results Congratulations to Moles Class who have the most logins 

on Rising Stars this week. You have earnt a head teacher sticker.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to be considerate of others when lining up in the 
queue 
 
Please remember to wear a mask where possible unless you have a 
medical condition which exempts you. 

ROAD CLOSURE  

The road closure is happening as of 2nd November 2020 on Wilton Road there will be no access 
to anyone apart from residents between 8:20 and 9:20 and 2:30 and 3:30.   

You will be turned away to the park and stride at the Range or Marks and Spencer’s to walk into 
school.  Please comply with the park and stride restrictions agreement we shared the other 
week. 

3rd Place 

  

 

 

 

2nd Place  

 

 

1st Place  

  

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Don’t forget to look at our Community Information page also in the letters section 

for what’s happening in Southampton. 

http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82 

 

Coming Soon  

 Christmas Grab & Go  

http://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/default.asp?pid=82


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Normally at this time of year we would be planning our fireworks night, this has been a sell out 
event over the past two years and would have raised around £3000 between the two schools.   
 
SHIRLEY HALLOWEEN HUNT 
Join us for the biggest Halloween Hunt in Shirley! 
All day Friday 30th Oct, Saturday 31st Oct and Sunday 1st Nov.  
All info on link  
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/sjs-ptfa/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=29532 
 
HALLOWEEN BALLOON RACE  
All info on link 
 https://ecoracing.co/user/page/722 
and good luck!! 
 

CHRISTMAS CARDS!  
We will be doing our printed Christmas cards as usual!! The company we are using do all sorts of 
printing so you can print a mug, wrapping paper or even your very own Christmas Jumper. 
A bit of a different process this year but we are so glad we can offer to do this again.  
Please could you complete your child’s design at home.  Could you ensure your child’s 
name and class are on the back!  
Could it then be dropped at either 55 Darlington gardens, 80 St James road.  Alternatively you 
can drop these at school on the first monday back at school.  All designs must be in by 4th 
November. 
We will then send these off to be scanned. Then through Marvellous me you will receive a code 
to then purchase your card (or other items). 
These will then be sent to school and either hand delivered to you or be available to pick up from 
school.  
 
Happy half term everyone 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOSIS 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/sjs-ptfa/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=29532
https://ecoracing.co/user/page/722

